
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         

Friday 13th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Year 4 Cultural Arts and Music Event Day 

 

On Tuesday 17th March, the children in year 4 will be attending a Cultural Arts and Music event 

day.  

 

This will be a valuable day for the children, as they will get the opportunity to take part in a 

hands-on experience that will allow them to explore different cultures through arts, including 

music, rhythm, dance and performance.  

 

On the day of the trip, the children will need to come to school at the usual time, dressed in 

their school uniforms. They will return to school before the end of the day.  

 

As the children will be out of school for the full day, they will need to bring a drink and a packed 

lunch. If you would like a school packed lunch, please let us know by Monday 16th March.  

 

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Devi, Miss Munroe and Mrs Quigg  

Year 4 teachers 

 


